
 
 
 
  
 

GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

 
ITR.16/2007/127    Dated Shillong, the 3rd September  2007 
 

NOTICE 
 

 
  This is to inform all concerned that the submission of RFP for Wi-Fi 
hotspots has been extended upto 5th September, 2007 at 11.00 A.M. Any further 
information/clarification needed you may contact the Secretary, Information 
Technology  Department directly. 
 
  Further it is reiterated that Demo’s/Presentations, as per clause 1.3.5 of 
RFP may be asked for from the top few bidders only as and when arises/required. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

(Shreeranjan) 
Commissioner & Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya 

Information Technology Department. 
 
Memo No. 16/2007/127-A      Dated Shillong the 3rd September, 2007 
 
Copy forwarded to : 
 

1. Additional Chief Secretary I/c Information Technology Department for 
information. 

2. Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Information Technology Department for 
information. 

3. SIO, NIC Meghalaya State Centre to place a copy in the IT Department 
Webpage. 

4. All bidders/members present during the meeting on 11-8-07 with an advance 
copy by e-mail for information and necessary action. 

 
By Order etc., 

 
 

(Shreeranjan) 
Commissioner & Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya 

Information Technology Department. 


